
 
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 1312 
 

Asked on 25 October 2023 
 
MR T NICHOLLS ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 
MINISTER FOR PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON Y D’ATH)  
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the 9 August 2023 Estimates Hearing when the Attorney-General, in 
regard to the Public Trustee Advisory and Monitoring Board, stated she would ‘make sure 
those (contact) details are publicly available’— 
 
Will the Attorney-General advise when she will act to make the information available given it 
is now almost three months since the Hearing? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Honourable Member for Clayfield for the question. 
 
I am advised that the following contact details for the Public Trustee Advisory and 
Monitoring Board have been on the contact us page of my Department’s website 
https://www.justice.qld.gov.au/about-us/contact since August this year:  
 
Public Trustee Advisory and Monitoring Board 
Postal address 
Manager, Board Secretariat 
Public Trustee Advisory and Monitoring Board 
GPO Box 149 
BRISBANE  QLD  4001 
 
Email: 
info@ptamboard.qld.gov.au  
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